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Tuesday 17th May 2022 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
Firstly, I would like to take the opportunity to thank you for your support with the ‘Movie Evening’ fundraiser. 
I am very pleased to share that we raised over £100 and have already started to make excellent use of this 
money. Staff are already seeing the positive impact on pupils’ well-being and development of skills. 
 
As a result of the ‘Movie Evening’ success, we are going to be hosting a Craft and Cake sale on Wednesday 8th 
June 2022. The event will take place in the KS2 hall between 3.30pm and 4.30pm.  
 
Each class is going to be creating a craft item in school to sell at the event, with some classes making cakes 
too. 
 
We are also asking for cake donations to sell at the event – these can be home-made or shop brought. If you 
would like to donate a cake item, then please give it to your child’s class teacher on Tuesday 7th June 
(ensuring that it will still be fresh or in date for the sale on Wednesday) or on the morning of Wednesday 8th 
June. If you wish to donate a home-made cake item, please attach a note to the item with a list of the 
ingredients used so that anyone with an allergy knows what is in the product. 
 
There will also be an opportunity to purchase a raffle ticket which will give you the chance to win a variety of 
prizes. More details of this raffle will be displayed at the Craft and Cake sale. 
 
We will be accepting cash payment only and kindly ask that you bring coins, as opposed to notes, because of 
the limited amount of float money we will have to begin with. Items will range from 50p to £2 each.  
 
We once again look forward to hosting an event and raising money for the school! Thank you for your ongoing 
support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Ms K Parkhouse 
Headteacher 
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